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Amy Brown is the Chief of the Office of Water Supply at the Suwannee River Water Management District. 

Brown oversees the production of all historical water-use data and water-demand projections, development of regional water supply assessments and plans, and regional groundwater modeling efforts for the District. She has been with the District since 2016. 

Brown has a bachelor’s degree in chemistry from Michigan State University and worked in quality assurance/quality control prior to returning to seek advanced education in geological sciences with a focus on springs. Brown has a master’s degree in geology from Sul Ross State University and a doctorate in geological sciences from the University of Florida. 

Prior to starting at the Suwannee River Water Management District, Brown completed her doctoral research, which focused on groundwater surface water interaction in two of the Outstanding Florida Springs in the Suwannee River Water Management District. 
